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April is the Month of the Military Child 

and during this month, Hunt Military 

Communities celebrates the youngest 

members of our communities. Military 

children, often make some of the most 

significant sacrifices moving from state to 

state, school to school, and having 

parents deployed for long periods of time. We are proud to 

acknowledge and support the tremendous strength and 

resiliency of our military children, along with the sacrifices. This 

year, for the third time, we are hosting our Hunt Little Heroes 

program. Encourage your children to share stories of how they 

have been a hero and positive influence in their community. 

Applicants are asked to submit a 300-word essay, or a video 

telling their “Hero Story.” All applicants will receive a 

complimentary Hunt Little Heroes cape, mask and challenge 

coin. Three winners will receive cash prizes and matching 

donations to the charity of their choice. For more information 

please visit https://www.huntheroesfoundation.org. From all of 

us here at HMC, thank you for your service and sacrifice. 

Sincerely, 

Brian Stann 

 

 

 

President & Chief Executive Officer 

Hunt Military Communities 

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 

Our CEO’S Message: 

Welcome to Hunter’s Cove! 
We love our residents and our community. Here you are 

treated like family. We invite you to take a look at our 

amazing community, where you will not be disappointed . 

Please contact our leasing office for more information.  

Contact Information 

3400 S. Brahma Boulevard, Kingsville, TX 78363 

Phone: 361-747-6300  

Facebook: @HuntersCoveApartments 

 

Maintenance Tips: 
 
 

Very often check all pipes 
and plumbing if anything 
seems off please report it.  
 
*Friendly reminder you can 
make work orders online* 

Community Director–  
Leasing Specialist- 
Maintenance Director- 
Maintenance- 
Maintenance- 
Maintenance-                           

Monika Cisneros 
Marissa Vela  
Nate Garza 
Luis Vidal 
Jesus Villarreal 
Tony Rivera  

STAFF LIST 

Help us keep the community clean. 

We love our community looking beautiful, but we need 

your help. Please dispose of all trash in the garbage cans 

and are not left on the ground. Leaving trash on the porch 

or patio for any amount of time is not permitted. Also 

please be sure you are picking up after your pets.  



huntercovefamilyhousing.com 

April 2nd-3rd  
Wings Over South Texas 

NAS Kingsville  

554 McCain St #214, Kingsville, TX 78363  

April 7th: 
Month of the Military Child 

HAPPENING AROUND 
THE TOWN 

April 9th 
Wine Festival 

Heritage Park 1581 N Chaparral St, Corpus Christi, TX 78401 

April 15th 
Purple Up Day Hunt Little Hero's 

 

Renewals  
We love all our resident’s, and we want you to stay with us. 

Upon reviewing your renewal letter please get with the leasing 

office as soon as possible. If you have any questions or 

concerns regarding this please do not hesitate to contact the 

leasing office.  

Resident Referrals  
Why not pick your neighbor. Let your friends, family and/or co 

workers know about your amazing community. Referrals could 

earn you cash!   

Thank you for reading our Newsletters.  

Pet Owners  
We love that our community is pet friendly and love seeing 

all the happy pets and pet owners. Please be sure you 

have you pet on a leash in your hand as soon as you are 

outside of your unit. Also please be sure you are picking up 

after your pet as well. You have all signed additional paper 

work stating the community guidelines about proper care of 

your pets.  

 

We Strive for 5 Star Service! 
We love our residents and we treat them like family. 

Anytime you have any feedback it is greatly appreciated. 

Please take advantage of doing your work order surveys 

and submitting reviews. We appreciate everyone and we 

thank you for choosing Hunter’s Cove as your community.  


